STATE OF NEW MEXICO
PUBLIC EDUCATION DEPARTMENT
300 DON GASPAR
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501-2786
Telephone (505) 827-5800
www.ped.state.nm.us

DR. VERONICA C. GARCIA BILL RICHARDSON
SECRETARY OF EDUCATION Governor
March 5, 2009

Gadsden Independent Schools
P.O. Drawer 70
Anthony, NM 88021

Re: Partially Executed Contract Amendment (2) with Gadsden Independent Schools
Dear Superintendent Nava:

Enclosed please find four (4) copies of a contract amendment (2) for services agreement between the State of New
Mexico Public Education Department (PED) and Gadsden Independent Schools. This contract is to provide services
for children/families of a classroom based instruction (See attached scope of work). As the scope of work is time
sensitive, please sign the four (4) copies and return to PED by March 13, 2009. The contract has been reviewed
by PED and is ready for final signatures by Gadsden Independent Schools and the Secretary of Public Education.
Please sign the four (4) copies provided and return to:

John A. Herrera
New Mexico Public Education Department
Early Childhood Education Bureau
300 Don Gaspar
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Please direct any questions or inquiries to the Early Childhood Education Bureau at (505) 827-6677.

300 Don Gaspar
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501
JohnA Herrera@state.nm.us

Encl:  As Stated
cc; Ann Zuni, PreK Program Manager



